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TEAM NEUTRINO
Back To In-Person Competitions
This past week, Team Neutrino attended the Iowa Regional. This 
was the team's first time competing at an official FIRST 
competition in over two years. After lots of work during build 
season, all team members were excited to finally show off our 
hard work, and upperclassmen made sure to guide the 
underclassmen at their first-ever official in-person competition.

Alliance Selection
Team Neutrino was selected as the first pick of the seventh seed 
alliance after a great performance during qualification matches. 
Alongside our alliance captains, Team 6217, and third alliance 
partners, Team 6424, we were able to advance to the 
semi-finals. Our alliance performed exceptionally and was able 
to put up a good fight against the third seed alliance. We were 
excited to cheer for other teams as they advanced further. 

Chairman’s Exchange
Team Neutrino hosted a Chairman's Exchange at the Iowa 
Regional. A total of 6 teams attended, and three other teams 
practiced presenting alongside Team Neutrino. It was great to 
network with teams and to provide others the opportunity to 
share about their team and receive constructive feedback.

Engineering Inspiration & Dean’s List
At the Iowa Regional, Team Neutrino won the Engineering 
Inspiration Award (sponsored by NASA), a prestigious award 
given to the team that advances appreciation for engineering in 
their community. By winning this award, the team is now 
qualified to attend the World Championship in Houston. 
Moreover, Leslie was awarded the Dean’s List Finalist Award and 
is now competing for the Championship Dean’s List Award!
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